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Thursday 25th April 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Year 6 – End of SATS Bowling Treat 

 

As you are aware, this term, all children in Year 6 Oak and Elder Classes will be completing the Standard 

Assessment Tests (SATs). This year, the tests are scheduled to take place between Monday 13th May and 

Thursday 16th May and are completed by all Year 6 children from across the country on these dates. 

 

Throughout Year 6, the children have worked tirelessly to prepare themselves and have shown great 

determination and resilience. In recognition of all their hard work, we have booked a treat for the end of the 

week to allow the children to celebrate completing this significant milestone in their educational journey. 

 

On Friday 17th May, we have planned to take the children for a game of bowling and lunch at AMF Bowling 

in Torquay. We will leave school at 10.00am and will return to school by 2.00pm. The children are allowed to 

wear non-uniform for the trip but should bear in mind that this needs to be sensible attire for the activity. AMF 

Bowling state that children will be wearing their own shoes for the session so comfortable shoes need to be 

worn (no sandals, flip flops, or heels). If the weather is hot, children must arrive with suncream applied and 

will need to bring a named water bottle. 

 

The school are funding the cost of the trip. Please follow the link to complete the Microsoft form, giving 

permission for your child to attend and select their lunch choice to enable us to pre-order. We would be 

grateful if forms could be submitted by 10.00am on Monday 29th April 2024. Please note that this is an 

essential consent form that must be completed so your child can attend. 

https://forms.office.com/e/a5k5M0Tu5n 

(You may need to copy and paste the link into your browser or press control and click) 

 

We are looking forward to an exciting and well-earned day out! 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Smith & Mr Metherell 

Y6 Teachers 

https://forms.office.com/e/a5k5M0Tu5n

